
Thanks for your interest in the work we do at AutoSense! In
this edition you'll find:

New tech: Guardian now detects fatigue before a
micro-sleep.
Sleep testing: Simple, home-based sleep health
checks for drivers.
Fleet Champions Awards: Deadline extended to 8
August.
4G upgrade reminder: 3G shuts down end of 2025.

New tech: Guardian sees fatigue coming before you

do

Fatigue is the biggest killer on our roads. That’s why
Guardian by Seeing Machines now includes Driver
Drowsiness Attention Warning (DDAW) — a game-changing
feature that detects early signs of fatigue before a micro-
sleep occurs. Using real-time data and subtle light bar
alerts, drivers can take action sooner, helping prevent
serious incidents.

FIND OUT MORE

Worried about your drivers’ sleep health?

Fatigue is often linked to undiagnosed sleep disorders like
sleep apnea.

https://www.autosense.co.nz/
https://www.autosense.co.nz/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qfQzsqtEF_A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qfQzsqtEF_A
https://www.autosense.co.nz/drowsiness-detection


Our best-in-class home sleep test is simple, overnight, and
highly accurate. Results are reviewed by our expert fatigue
and sleep health consultant, Kat Aubrey, with personalised
treatment plans to support long-term driver health and
performance.

FIND OUT MORE

Australasian Fleet Champions Awards

EXTENDED DEADLINE: 8 AUGUST 2025 – Don’t miss out!
There’s still time to enter the Australasian Fleet Champions
Awards 2025, recognising excellence in fleet safety and
sustainability across New Zealand and Australia. These
awards celebrate the organisations, suppliers and
individuals making roads safer through smart fleet
management, sustainable journeys, and a commitment to
safer driving.

Do you have an exceptional Fleet Driver to recognise or a
great Sustainable Journeys story to share? It’s simple to
enter - whether you’re leading change, supporting safer
practices, or know someone who is, now’s the time to share
your story and gain the recognition you deserve.  Check out
the categories and enter today!

ENTER NOW

Is your fleet ready for 4G?

New Zealand’s 3G networks shut down on 31 March 2026.
These networks are being phased out in favour of faster,
more reliable 4G and 5G services. If you have a Guardian
Generation 1 or Generation 2.0 unit in your fleet which needs

https://www.autosense.co.nz/fatigue-management-solutions
https://www.autosense.co.nz/fatigue-management-solutions
https://www.autosense.co.nz/fatigue-management-solutions
https://globalfleetchampions.org/fleet-champions-awards/australasia-awards/


to be updated, then get in touch with our friendly NZ based
support team to organise this.

GET IN TOUCH

AutoSense is a leader in fleet and driver safety in New Zealand and
Australia, supporting heavy and light vehicle fleets with in-vehicle
driver monitoring, fleet driver training, personalised coaching, and
fatigue and sleep consultancy. Combining innovative safety solutions
with expert services, AutoSense helps businesses reduce risk and
improve performance – creating safer journeys for everyone.  

Find out more

Keep in touch

If you have any questions about this, or other matters,
please reach out to your Account Manager or contact our
friendly Support Team. We're always happy to help!

Phone: 0508 AUTOSENSE (0508 288 673)
Email: support@autosense.co.nz
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